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PINE-STRAWBERRY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTICE
DECEMBER 10, 2020
FAILURE TO MONITOR

This notice is to inform customers of Pine Strawberry Water Improvement District water
system, PWS #04-034, that the water system failed to monitor for the following items:
Nitrate for well #5 in the first quarter of 2019 and combined radium in the second
quarter of 2020 and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during
these time frames. The water system is required to monitor your drinking water for
specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator
of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards.

The water system has collected all other required samples thus far for 2020. The Nitrate
sample was not collected as the well was not operational during the first quarter of
2019. The combined radium was collected for the 3rd quarter and was sampled for on
October 13, 2020 for the fourth quarter of 2020. The results for the nitrate and the
combined radium samples for this system have historically been lower than the
Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL) and have met the safe drinking water standards.

For more information, please contact Kris Hendricks of EUSI, LLC at 602-300-7946.



